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Re: Docket No. 030597-TP 
Petition for Approval of Section 252(i) Adoption of the Terms of the Resale 
and Unbundling Agreement Between Verizon Florida Inc. and Z-Tel 
Communications, Inc. by Lightyear Communications, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On July 9, 2003, Verizon Fforida Inc. filed the above-referenced Petition. Commission 
Staff has requested that this letter be submitted to change the title of that filing as 
follows: Petition for Approval of Section 252(i) Adoption With Modifications of the 
Existing Terms of the Resale and Unbundling Agreement Setween Verizon Florida 
Inc. and Z-Tel Communications, Inc. by Lightyear Communications, Inc. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (813) 483-1256. 

Very truly yours, 

Staff Counsel 
Lightyear Communications, Inc. 


